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Brussels, 23rd April 2013 

Dear 

EUROPIA and CONCAWE very much appreciated the opportunity to exchange views on the 
Review of the EU Air Policy at the April 3 Stakeholder Expert Group meeting (SEG-5). 

In response to the call for comments on the meeting discussions and meeting documents, 
CONCAWE has reviewed the available materials in some level of detail and documented their 
observations in the attached note. This input addresses issues such as the response to the public 
consultation and the MASA report #10. We are also preparing a sensitivity analysis based on 
alternative and more recent studies aimed at monetising benefits which we will make available to 
you in coming days. 

We urge DG Environment to provide for a further period of commenting once the additional data 
from the GAINS work has been made available. Given the strong possibility that SEG-5 was the 
final stakeholder meeting prior to the finalisation of the formal Impact Assessment, the preparation 
of a draft DG Environment proposal and the Inter-services consultation process leading to the 
publication of a revised TSAP, this further round of commenting is vital to a robust and transparent 
process. 

We remain at your disposal should you want to get any further clarification on the comments 
provided in the CONCAWE contribution. 

Yours sincerely, 

Executive Officer 

Attachment 


